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May 26, 2009

Dr. Daniel Gilligan
International Food Policy Research Institute
2033 K Street NW; Washington, DC 20009

Dear Dr. Gilligan:

This letter will confirm our e-mail and in-person discussions regarding using co-authored work
in my doctoral dissertation entitled “Early Childhood Nutritional Responses to Targeted Food
Aid and Social Network Disruptions in Ugandan Internally Displaced Person’s Camps.”

I would like your permission to reprint in my dissertation excerpts from the following:

Adelman, Sarah; Daniel O. Gilligan and Kim Lehrer. 2008. “How Effective Are Food for
Education Programs? A Critical Assessment of the Evidence from Developing Countries.” JFPRI
Food Policy Review, 9; Chapter 6.

And I would like to confirm use of our co-authored working paper, “Intrahousehold
Redistribution of Targeted Transfer Benefits: Nutritional Spillovers from Food for Education
Programs on Preschoolers.”

The requested permission extends to any future revisions and editions of my dissertation,
including non-exclusive world rights in all languages, and to the prospective publication of my
dissertation by UMI. These rights will in no way restrict republication of the material in any
other form by you or by others authorized by you.

If these arrangements meet with your approval, please sign this letter where indicated below and
return it to me in the enclosed return envelope. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
LQweh Yallweo W
Sarah Wallace Adelman

PERMISSION GRANTED FOR THE
USE REQUESTED ABOVE:
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Daniel O. Gilligan @
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